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11 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Over recent weeks, all children in Year 4 have been invited to try to play the flute. Your child 
has been selected to join music lessons for this instrument should they wish to. There is 
however a cost to parents for these lessons of £100 to cover the remainder of this academic 
year. This payment may be paid in instalments if needed. 
 
If you would like your child to join music lessons, please could you consent and make a 
deposit payment of £20 on Parentpay before Friday 17th December..  
 
All musical instruments will be provided by the Music Service but items such as books and 
small accessories will need to be purchased as requested. 
 
Please consider whether your family routine will allow your child the necessary commitment 
to practising at home daily after novelty has worn off.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
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